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   women’s bible study – fall topic 

Women’s Bible study will relaunch on October 1st and you have the 
opportunity to help us choose the topic for this fall! There are four options 
available at the Information Center. Stop by, look at the studies, and cast 
your vote. The voting will run through September 6th so feel free to take your 
time to do research and pray about where God is leading the women of 
Eastridge this fall!  

starting point 

Our next Starting Point class will be on Sunday, September 20th, at 12:30p. 
This is a great opportunity to find out who we are as a church and to find 
out what your next step should be. There will also be an opportunity to 
become a member. Lunch and childcare are provided. Sign up at the Info 
Center 

sunday evening gathering – FAQs 

When will the service meet? 
Sunday evenings, at 6:30p, starting on October 4th. It will meet every week 
for 10 weeks, then take a break for Christmas. 

Is this service going to be different than Sunday mornings? 
Yes and no. There will be a different worship leader/band and a different 
speaker, but the message will use the same scripture text as Sunday 
mornings so you will still be on the same track with the Sunday messages. 

Why are we starting an evening service? 
We think there are a number of people in the area who would like to attend 
church but are unavailable on Sunday mornings. This will give them the 
opportunity to be a part of a community of believers where they can hear 
God’s word. 

How long will the service last? 
It will be approximately the same length as the Sunday morning services – 
roughly an hour and fifteen minutes. 

Will there be children’s programs? 
There will be childcare for children ages 0 to 5 years, but we will not be 
offering full kid’s classes at this time. 

Will there be coffee? 
Yes! There will be coffee and tea, just like on Sunday mornings. 

How can I help? 
We are looking for a team of people to serve on Sunday evenings in a verity 
of areas. We will need help with greeting, hospitality, childcare, tech, and 
more. If you are interested in serving on Sunday evenings, please sign up at 
the Info Center.  
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